Legal Notice

 to Bidders for

Low Sulfur Diesel Fuel

Notice is hereby given, that the Town Board of the Town of Minden, in the County of Montgomery and State of New York, will receive sealed bids for the purchase of approximately 20,000 gallons of Low Sulfur Diesel Fuel to be delivered to the Minden Town Barn at 134 St. Hwy. 80, Fort Plain, New York 13339.  Such bids will be received until 2:00 P.M. on June 15, 2017 at which time they will be opened and read aloud.

Information to bidders, along with general and detailed specifications for bids covering the Low Sulfur Diesel Fuel, together with proposal forms may be obtained at the office of the Minden Town Clerk, located at 134 St. Hwy. 80, Fort Plain, New York 13339.

Bids should be marked in the lower left-hand corner, “Proposal for Low Sulfur Diesel Fuel Bid”

The Town Board of the said Town of Minden reserves the right to waive any informalities, or to reject any or all bids and to re-advertise the same.

NOTE:  All bids must include the statement of non-investment contained in Section 103-g of the General Municipal Law.







By Order of Town Board







Town of Minden

Dated: May 22, 2017
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